Johnson, Roy

From: Holcomb, Danny J[SMTP:HolcomDJ@bp.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2000 2:41 PM

To: Johnson, Roy

Subject: BDCDGU 1934-261D SWD

Roy,

On 9/25/00, we pulled this well and layed down the 2 3/8" IPC tubing and
packer. We ran a redressed packer and 2 3/8" fiberglass tubing back in this
SWD well. The packer was set at 1524'. We tested the backside at 500# for
30 minutes, ok.

The tubing and packer pulled showed no obvious signs of why this well was
having intermittent high casing pressure during August, 2000.

If you need me to send you a C-103 on this well, please advise.
Thanks,

Danny Holcomb

(505) 374-3010

Page 1



